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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: James Allen [james@allterraenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2009 9:39 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com; Nathaniel Allen
Subject: 160 Holmes, Livermore - Status Update

Mr. Wickham 
 
We completed our five day SVE Step Test using well EW-3.  We are now waiting for lab data for vapor 
samples collected during the test.  Once the data is in, we will put together a results report for submittal to 
ACEH.  The report will summarize Step Test activities and provide recommendations for vacuum and flow rate 
for pilot scale operations. 
 
In the mean time, we are still waiting for our BAAQMD permit to be processed. We hope to have the permit in 
hand by January 1st so we can begin our 3-month pilot scale operation.  I will give you an update if anything 
changes.   
 
James Allen, REAII 
Project Manager 
 
Allterra Environmental, Inc. 
www.allterraenv.com 
(831) 425-2608 - Office 
(831) 425-2609 - Fax 
 

 
 


